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01–6th Sunday of Easter 

      Holy Communion 

02–Balance Classes 

      UMM 

      Bookworms 

03–Sanctuary Committee 

      Boy Scouts 

04–Keenager Krafters 

05–Ascension of the Lord 

      National Day of Prayer 

      Chancel Choir 

06–May Friendship Day 

07-Men’s Breakfast Group 

     A Wonderland Tea     

08–7th Sunday of Easter 

     Ascension Sunday 

     Festival of the Christian   

     Home 

     Mother’s Day      

09–Balance Classes 

10–Boy Scouts 

11–Keenager Krafters 

      Leadership Council  

      Bible Study 

12–Chancel Choir 

13– 

14–Change the World Day      

15–Day of Pentecost 

      Change the World  

      Weekend   

16–Balance Class 

      Book Club 

17–DOWLL 

      Boy Scouts 

18–Keenager Krafters 

      Healing and Communion 

      Bible Study       

19–Chancel Choir     

20–Food Pantry      

21– 

22– 1st Sunday after  

       Pentecost      

       Trinity Sunday  

     Peace with Justice  

     Sunday (Offering) 

     Heritage Sunday   

     Recognition of Graduates 

23- 

 

24–Aldersgate Day 

      Boy Scouts 

25–Keenager Krafters 

      Bible Study 

26–Chancel Choir 

27– 

28–Matthew Meals  

29– 2nd Sunday after  

       Pentecost 

       Children’s Home Offering 

       Boy Scout Lock in begins 

30-Memorial Day 

      Church Office Closed 

      Boy Scout Lock in  

       continues 

MAY AT A GLANCE 

To all of our northern residents:           

Please mark your connect card and let 

us know when you will be leaving us. Al-

so, if you cannot read the newsletter on 

line at your summer residence,  contact 

Carolyn in the office and she will mail a 

copy of the newsletter to you. Thank 

you. And safe travels! 

Lakeside Chancel Choir practices 

on Thursdays at 7 PM in the Library. 

Make a joyful noise unto the Lord!  

See Wendell Waltman if you have                 

questions. 
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                           Don’t be late for this very important date! 
 

A Wonderland  

     Tea Party 

                 Honoring Mother’s Day! 

 

Saturday, May 7, 2016 

       At 11 O’clOck 

     $8.00 per ticket                               

   Lakeside United Methodist Church Fellowship Hall 

       1801 12th Ave South Lake Worth, FL 33461 

 

It’s Always Tea Time!  

Dear Lakeside Friends and Family, 

Thank you so much for all your cards, calls, visits, and prayers. It means so 

much to me when I’m not able to there in person. 

Blessings, Maryann Davis 

Dear Friends, 

Thank you for thinking of me while I’m home trying to heal. I appreciate your thoughtful-

ness in sending cards, calling, and your many prayers on my behalf. 

Yours in Christ, Mary Ann Giel 
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UNITED METHODIST WOMEN 

All women are invited to attend our United Methodist Women meetings. You do not have to 
be a member of Lakeside UMC. 
  
BOOKWORMS CIRCLE meets the first Monday, September through May at 7 pm in         
Fellowship Hall. Meetings usually include a book report, devotions, brief business meeting 
& refreshments. Contact Chmn Shirley Turner (586-8223). 
  
SUSANNA WESLEY CIRCLE meets the first Wednesday, September through April at 10 
am in the Library. Meetings usually include a “response” moment, devotions, brief business            
meeting &  refreshments. Contact Chmn Peggy Morphesis (267-3588). 
 
  
CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
Monday, May 2 – Bookworms Circle, Olive Garden at 6 PM. Contact Chmn Shirley 
Turner (586-8223). 
 
Susanna Wesley Circle  will resume in September. Contact Chmn Peggy Morphesis (267-
3588). 

   D O W L L  (Dining Out With Lakeside Ladies) 

On Tuesday, May 19, 2015, DOWLLs  was “born” when a group of 10 ladies 

met for an early dinner in Boynton.  It was a great time of fun, food, and         

fellowship! 

We are coming up on our first anniversary of DOWLLs!   Wow! That year sure 

passed quickly! 

For our anniversary, on May 17th, we are returning to Sweet Tomatoes, 1100 

North Congress Avenue, in Boynton Beach.  It is south of Gateway Boulevard 

on the east side of the road.  (There are often coupons in the newspaper 

and online.  Watch for them!) 

A “head count” is needed for our reservation.  If you plan to join us, please  

contact Teresa Wilhelm by 12:00 Noon on Tuesday, May 17th. You can 

reach her via email, text, or phone:  561-317-2808 (cell); wilhelmwell-

ness@gmail.com     You may also call Carolyn at the church office: 561-585-

7519.  

If you forget to call us, you may still attend the activity, but we cannot            

promise that you will be sitting with our group. 

mailto:wilhelmwellness@gmail.com
mailto:wilhelmwellness@gmail.com
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    Bible Study starting soon.                          

See page 8 for more information.                

               Hope to see you there! 

MAY BIRTHDAYS 

2 Dennis Simmons 

5 Nancy Hotchkiss 

6 Jim Brown 

      Joyce Blankenship 

7 Tammy Mauldin 

      Carl Linderson 

8   Monica Harden 

9   Marilyn VanVleet 

11 Chante Garrett 

     Beverly Hartman 

13 Emma Orrock 

16 Rebecca Walters 

18 Sharon Bouyoucas 

24 Bill Athas                             

25 Gloria Redon 

27 Maria Batista 

29 Ken Chennell 

      Mary Hanna 

      Erlinda Gonzalez           

Don’t see your         

May birthday listed?  

Please let us know. 

 Happy  Birthday! 

 Healing and Communion Service  -                              

The next Healing and Communion                                    

Service will be Wednesday, May 18th                                          

at 6 PM in the  Sanctuary.  

Men’s Breakfast 

Group, Saturday, May 

7th– offsite TBD 

8 AM  

United Methodist Men  The 

next meeting will be on 

Monday, May 2nd at 7 PM in 

Library. 

Schedule Change for the 

United Methodist Men              

Meetings. The UMM have  

decided to have their          

meetings on the Monday  

before the Saturday 

Men’s Breakfast Group in 

a hope of reaching more 

men in church with          

information.  

REMINDER: The church 

public  office hours are  

Monday - Friday from        

9 AM to 1 PM. Please 

plan to conduct your           

business during these 

hours. 

 Book Club              

will meet on           

Monday, May 16th at 

12 PM. Contact         

Sharon Bouyoucas at 

968-1892, if you have 

any questions. 
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MATTHEW MEALS MINISTRY                                                                             

As Pastor David says, “Be a blessing to others!”             

Lakeside blesses our community with a hot, cooked meal on a Saturday 

at the end of every month.  Why not volunteer to help with this ministry?  

Food prep begins at 2:00PM.  The food is boxed in carry-out containers 

and given out at 4:00PM.  Please prayerfully consider joining in this       

ministry.  There is a place for you to help! 

Saturday, May 28th will be the next Matthew Meals distribution.  For more 

information, see Sally Chennell. 

FOOD PANTRY  MINISTRY                                                                                   
Volunteers are needed to assist with this ministry on the 3rd  Friday of this 

month. While the pantry hours are 10:00 AM to 12:00 Noon, volunteers are 

needed 9:30AM –12:30PM.  For more information, see Sally 

Chennell.  The next date is Friday, May 20th . Distribution of 

food: 10:00 AM-12:00 PM.  

NEIGHBORS          FRIENDS        COMMUNITY 

KEENAGERS 

Another season has come to the end. We wish to thank the Officers for a great 
year and appreciate that all will be remaining in office for another term! They 
are Teresa Wilhelm, President; Beverly Hartman, Vice President; Marty                  
Hartman, Treasurer; Nancy Gettys, Secretary; and Anne Fralick, Sunshine. 
 

The children and Staff at Grandma’s Place were overwhelmed by your “April 
Shower” generosity!  They send Hugs and Thanks to all that participated.  
 
Have an excellent summer!  We’ll see you all on December 14, 2016. 
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The Mission Jar Focus for May—June will be Arms of Hope Community Inc. 

Company Profile: Arms of Hope is a corporation dedicated to serving the           
community. Our focus is providing for those who are in need of food. We provide 
healthy, hot, appetizing meals at no charge to all who walk in hungry as well as 
fresh cleaned produce and canned goods from our pantry. 

Program Overview: Above The Sea is a free full service restaurant that helps    
provide healthy hot meals, fresh produce and canned goods from our pantry. We  
also provide culinary training and counseling in a faith base environment. 

Food Donations Needed: 

Kool Aid 

Sugar 

Peanut Butter 

Jelly 

Toilet Paper 

Paper Towels 

Paper Plates 

Forks 

Napkins 

Hand Towels 

Rice 

Cans of Soup 

Tuna Fish 

Any Canned Meats 

How Can You Help: Financial donations are needed. We totally rely on individuals, 
churches, and businesses for our funding. As a non-profit organization, we are    
dedicated to feeding the hungry. We accept and greatly appreciate any and all      
donations. 

     Thanks for supporting Lakeside’s Mission Jar.                                        
     Lakeside Finance Committee 

Keenager  Krafters 
Krafting happens in Fellowship Hall between 12:00pm and 2:00pm on the first 4 
Wednesdays of the month.  (We take the 5th Wednesday off!)         

 May Dates:  4th, 11th, 18th, & 25th  
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GLORY DAYS  

BY MAX LUCADO 

Our next Bible Study to start on Wednesday, May 11th  

at 7 PM in the Fellowship Hall.  

More information will be coming soon in your  

bulletin and on e mail. 

 



LAKESIDEUMCHURCH.ORG 

        Lakeside United 

Methodist Church 

1801 12th Ave. S. 

Lake Worth, FL 33461 

Phone: 561-585-7519 

Fax: 561-585-7519 

Email: 

lumc_lw@bellsouth.net 

www.lakesideumchurch.org 

David Branson, Pastor 

Newsletter Editor:                        

Carolyn Ludwig 

We have a Place for 

You! 

Sunday Small groups                  

8:45 AM                                     

Sunday worship                        

10:00 AM 

 


